The Embassy of Republic of Turkey would like to invite suitably experienced
Interior Contractors with proven track records and strong finical standing to
participate for the Pre-Qualification registration for the following project:-

For construction of proposed interior design and renovation works at
Level 18, Menara Tan & Tan, for The Embassy of the Republic of Turkey in
Kuala Lumpur. The acquired premise is approx. 12,000sqf.

Interested Interior Contractors may apply by providing the following information:

1. Full name, address, telephone number,
fax number and email address of the firm
2. Organization structure and Company registrations
(Form 13, Form 24 and Form 49)
3. Company profile and past 3 years track record
4. Construction Industry Development Board certification (preferably G7)
5. Past 3 years Financial Statements
6. Government Sales Tax (GST) registration certificate

The completed Pre-qualification Document with all supporting details shall be
submitted no later than 12:00 noon on 17th August 2016 in a sealed envelope to:

Pico International (M) Sdn Bhd

19-20, Wisma Pico, Jalan Tembaga SD 5/2,
Bandar Sri Damansara, 502200 Kuala Lumpur
Attn: The Project Manager

The Owner / The consultant reserves the right to accept or reject any
applications for this Pre-qualification. Only successful prequalified participants
shall be invited for the tender.




